

Dear Miss Dorman

It will be better for you to wait until more settled weather and after the Yale School is here is out on its.

They arrive on the 18th Mar. and I want you to spend two or three days and see their work.

You could perhaps get a day off leaving Cambridge Thursday and arriving Umania Friday.

About Apr. 1 is the earliest date I would suggest.

I look forward to the talk with you on the project so near your heart.

Very truly

Henry A. Hardman

Umania Pa.

Mar 9/22